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Fundamental Techniques in Virology
2017-04-10

fundamental techniques in virology

Virology Methods Manual
1996-04-16

the virology methods manual is a comprehensive source of methods for the study
manipulation and detection of viruses edited by brian mahy and hillar kangro this
work describes the most up to date definitive techniques provided by experts in each
area and presented with easy to use step by step protocols this new manual will
satisfy the needs of virologists and all those working with viruses who need a
practical guide to methods that work provides up to date techniques by experts
worldwide presents common step by step protocols in an attractive easy to use
fashion contains useful appendices including virus taxonomy metabolic inhibitors and
bio safety in the virology laboratory

Fundamental Techniques in Virology
1960

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


n2 diesel trade theory question papers file type pdf Copy

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

presents protocols of basic as well as advanced laboratory techniques and a
comprehensive set of investigative practices ranging from the isolation
identification titration purification and production of viruses to advanced
molecular methods for the analysis of viral proteins and nucleic acids

Methods and Techniques in Virology
1993-07-14

molecular diagnostic procedures have been described in a number of recent books and
articles however these publications have not focused on virus detection nor have
they provided practical protocols for the newer molecular methods written by the
inventors or principal developers of these technologies molecular methods for virus
detection provides both reviews of individual methods and instructions for detecting
virus nucleic acid sequences in clinical specimens each procedure includes quality
assurance protocols that are often ignored by other methodology books molecular
methods for virus detection provides clinically relevant procedures for many of the
newer diagnostic methodologies provides state of the art pcr methods for
amplification quantitation in situ hybridization and multiplex reactions goes beyond
pcr with protocols for 3sr nasba lcr sda and lat covers important virus detection
methods such as in situ hybridization southern dot and slot blots branched chain
signal amplification and chemiluminescence includes quality control information
crucial in research and clinical laboratories most chapters are written by the
inventors and principal developers of the methodologies includes color plates 77
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figures and 18 tables

Molecular Methods for Virus Detection
1995-02-08

preparation and properties of plant virus proteins the infective nucleic acids of
plant viruses assay of infectivity insect viruses purification of animal viruses
animal virus titration techiniques serological techniques hemaglutination the
infective nucleic acids of animal viruses interference and interferon tissue culture
techniques ultrastructural studies electron microscopy of viruses in cells and
tissues

Techniques in Experimental Virology
1964

the time seems ripe for a critical compendium of that segment of the biological
universe we call viruses virology as a science having passed only recently through
its descriptive phase of naming and num bering has probably reached that stage at
which relatively few new truly new viruses will be discovered triggered by the
intellectual probes and techniques of molecular biology genetics biochemical
cytology and high resolution microscopy and spectroscopy the field has experienced a
genuine information explosion few serious attempts have been made to chronicle these
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events this comprehensive series which will comprise some 6000 pages in a total of
about 18 volumes represents a commitment by a large group of active investigators to
analyze digest and expostulate on the great mass of data relating to viruses much of
which is now amorphous and disjointed and scattered throughout a wide literature in
this way we hope to place the entire field in perspective and to develop an invalua
ble reference and sourcebook for researchers and students at all levels this series
is designed as a continuum that can be entered anywhere but which also provides a
logical progression of developing facts and integrated concepts

Comprehensive Virology
2012-12-06

methods in virology volume iii focuses on the advancements of methods employed in
virology including immunological microscopic and serological techniques and
transformation assays the selection first offers information on the analysis of
protein constituents and lipid components of viruses discussions focus on the
applications of the existing methodology to lipid containing viruses physical
methods for the characterization of virus proteins renaturation of virus proteins
and reconstitution of viruses and chemical methods for the characterization of virus
proteins the text then elaborates on rna polymerase immunological techniques for
animal viruses and serological techniques for plant viruses the book tackles the
plaque assay of animal viruses transformation assays and the methods for selecting
rna bacteriophage topics include identification of the nucleic acid assay methods
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for particular viruses general consideration of the plaque assay method virus
dilution media and procedures monolayer assay methods and incubation and staining of
plates and counting of plaques the manuscript also takes a look at the structural
studies of viruses microscopic techniques electron microscopy of isolated virus
particles and their components and the application of thin sectioning the selection
is a vital source of data for researchers interested in the methods employed in
virology

Diagnostic Methods in Clinical Virology
1974

methods in virology volume vii focuses on the methods used in virology including
radioimmunoassays microscopy hybridization and mutagenesis the selection first
elaborates on monoclonal antibody techniques applied to viruses competition
radioimmunoassays for characterization of antibody reactions to viral antigens and
enzyme immunosorbent assays in plant virology discussions focus on the principles of
enzyme immunosorbent assay choice of enzyme and preparation of conjugate
determination of immunoglobulin class and maintenance and specificity testing of
hybridomas the text then elaborates on electron microscopy for the identification of
plant viruses in in vitro preparations and cloning and expression of viral antigens
in escherichia coli and other microorganisms including influenza virus expression of
foreign coding sequences in escherichia coli hepatitis b virus electron microscope
immunoelectron microscopy and imaging of nucleic acids the manuscript takes a look
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at the detection and characterization of subgenomic rna in plant viruses exploring
the gene organization of baculoviruses and spot hybridization for detection of
viroids and viruses topics include application to viral diseases mapping mutuations
of baculoviruses transcriptional mapping of baculovirus genomes and genetic mapping
by blot hybridization the selection is a valuable source of information for
researchers interested in the methods employed in virology

Methods in Virology
2014-06-28

methods for easy use and ready adaption to new systems detailed experimental
protocols included for human immunodeficiency virus hiv mutants rna binding proteins
hiv transactivator protein tat assays for hiv binding retroviruses rna viruses use
of gene trap retroviruses

Methods in Virology (majalah).
1968

methods in virology volume v focuses on the methods used in virology including
hybridization gel electrophoresis freeze etching technique and ultracentrifugation
the selection first offers information on the fusion of cells for virus studies and
production of cell hybrids approaches to ultracentrifugation and polyacrylamide gel
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electrophoresis of viral rna discussions focus on applications to virological
problems and analysis of results analysis of the distribution of rna on
polyacrylamide gels after electrophoresis and biological analysis of dna components
the book then examines the polyacrylamide gel electrophoresis of viral proteins dna
rna and dna dna hybridization in virus research and techniques of rna dna
hybridization in solution for the study of viral transcription topics include
preparation of nucleic acids hybridization and elution procedures that minimize rna
degradation and procedures for acrylamide gel electrophoresis the text takes a look
at freeze etching technique for the study of virus ultrastructure procedures to
increase virus yield from infected plants and the immunoperoxidase technique
concerns include principles of the immunoperoxidase technique histochemical
detection of peroxidase activity sequence of events in virus infection and factors
affecting virus yield the selection is a valuable source of data for researchers
interested in the methods employed in virology

Methods in Virology
2014-06-28

a compendium of readily reproducible and novel methods to manipulate dna viruses and
characterize their varied biological properties the authors emphasize techniques for
viral detection and genetics but also include methods for structure determination
gene expression replication pathogenesis complex cellular models recombinant
genetics and computational systems approaches wide ranging and highly practical dna
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viruses methods and protocols will stimulate new directions in virology research
with its novel strategies for engineering viral vectors in gene therapy and its
advanced approaches for detecting viruses in human disease

Biochemical Methods in Cell Culture and Virology
1977

this book argues that without methods there can be no research effective research
requires effective methods not always easy to come by the development of methods in
environmental virology became a focus of growing interest about two decades ago
progress has been significant since that time in pure experimental systems where
there are no interferences consistent high recoveries of viruses from environmental
waters has been achievable for some time in the natural environment however in
relatively clean waters substances such as humic and fulvic acids interfere with
viral recoveries and average recovery rates probably do not reach 20 with sewage
sludges and shellfish recoveries are undoubtedly much lower yet even relatively low
viral recovery rates have made possible the detection of viral hazards in drinking
waters the hazards that exist are undoubtedly much greater than those demonstrated
with the relatively inefficient methods inefficient methods developed thus far
improving methods as they are developed in the years to come will undoubtedly bring
the true extent of the hazards into better perspective
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Molecular Virology Techniques
1994

a collection of cutting edge techniques for detecting most of the major viruses that
afflict mankind including influenza hepatitis herpes polio mumps hiv and many more
the techniques are well tested easily reproducible and readily employ all the new
technologies pcr ria elisa and latex agglutination that have revolutionized the
field these methods not only make it possible to do the necessary analysis in hours
instead of days but can also be automated in a laboratory havng only low levels of
biological containment frequently the protocols for viruses causing human diseases
can be adapted to similar viruses of veterinary importance through its state of the
art methods a physician can for the first time determine early in a viral infection
which antiviral drug should be used and minimize the period of treatment to avoid
unnecessary side effects

Methods in Virology
2014-06-28

methods in virology volume viii focuses on the methods used in virology including
microscopy hybridization viruses and fingerprint analysis the selection first offers
information on the hybridization of viral nucleic acids applications of
oligonucleotide fingerprinting to the identification of viruses and immunosorbent
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electron microscopy in plant virus studies discussions focus on the detection of
double stranded rna principles and mechanisms of fingerprint analysis preparation of
labeled nucleic acid probes and basic methods of nucleic acid hybridization the text
then elaborates on quantitative transmission electron microscopy for the
determination of mass molecular weight of viruses and use of thin sectioning for
visualization and identification of plant viruses topics include technical
procedures for processing plant tissues cytological modifications of diagnostic
value procedure and treatment of data to obtain the average mass of virus particles
and applications in virology the book takes a look at the detection of genome linked
proteins of plant and animal viruses methods for assay purification and
characterization of prions and the use of mosquitoes to detect and propagate viruses
the selection is a valuable source of information for researchers interested in the
methods employed in virology

DNA Viruses
2008-02-04

this book provides overviews and updates on basic research diagnosis epidemiology
and public health on enteric viruses as well as on treatment and intervention to
prevent their waterborne transmission data are presented and interpreted by leading
researchers in the field in 13 chapters an essential resource for virologists
epidemiologists medical and public health professionals graduate students and
postdoctoral scientists at various levels of their careers key topics include
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ecology of enteric viruses intervention measures from risk assessment to virus
disinfection practices cutting edge technology on procedures for virus detection and
monitoring in water and the water environment quality assurance and quality control
measures in water virology legal regulations regarding viruses in the environment

Methods in Virology
1967

the contributions to this book derived from the seventh munich symposium on
microbiology on june 3 and 4 1981 which was organized by the who centre for
collection and evaluation of data on comparative virology at the institute of
medical microbiology infectious and epidemic diseases university of munich federal
repub lic of germany one of our principal purposes was to establish a forum at which
the comparative aspects of questions of current interest in the field of medical
virology could be discussed in addition to the presentation of recent fmdings in
microbiology our overall aim was to crystallize trends and indicate new directions
for future research activities this book is a topical review of new horizons in
diagnostic virology every one interested in virology is aware of the tremendous
progress made in viral diagnostic techniques during recent years and the growing
importance of viral diagnosis in human and veterinary medicine there is yet another
step that diagnostic virology has to take the introduction on a routine basis of
methods of molecular biology into the viral diagnostic laboratory the application of
monoclonal antibodies and techniques for the chemical and biological identification
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of proteins carbohydrates and enzymes are discussed as is the introduction of
techniques for the characterization of nucleic acids in viral diag nosis

Methods For Recovering Viruses From The Environment
2018-01-18

viral gene techniques is a practical laboratory guide to current techniques of
molecular biology and genetics the volume is concerned with methods for the analysis
of viral genes and chromosomes dna viruses and rna viruses including hiv are
discussed methods presented for ease of use and reasdy adaptation to new systems
detailed experimental protocols included for viral vectors construction and use of
dna virus vectors adenovirus adeno associated virus vaccinia virus epstein barr
virus dna viruses virus host interactions viral chromosomes transcription regulation
viruses discussed include herpes simplex hepatitis b sv40 jc epstein barr adenovirus
human immunodeficiency virus retroviruses quantitation of hiv 1 virus stock and rna
retrovirus reverse transcription integration retrovirus mediated cell fusion use as
cell lineage markers rna viruses rna virus assembly analysis of rna genomes assays
for rna binding proteins viruses discussed include poliovirus influenza virus
hepatitis delta virus

A Manual of Basic Virological Techniques
1973
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cell culture techniques viruses properties quantification assays to measure virus
neutralization molecular biology techniques viruses and cell lines media and
solutions procedures and calculations

Diagnostic Virology Protocols
1998-08-28

global virology volume iii virology in the 21st century examines work that has been
undertaken or is planned in several fields of virology in an effort to promote
current and future work research and health fields and methods addressed include
virology immunology space research astrovirology astrobiology plasmids swarm
intelligence bioinformatics data mining machine learning neural networks critical
equations and advances in biohazard biocontainment novel and forward looking methods
techniques and approaches in research and development are presented by experts in
the field

Methods in Virology
2014-06-28

the foundational textbook on the study of virology basic virology 4th edition
cements this series position as the leading introductory virology textbook in the
world it s easily read style outstanding figures and comprehensive coverage of
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fundamental topics in virology all account for its immense popularity this
undergraduate accessible book covers all the foundational topics in virology
including the basics of virology virological techniques molecular biology
pathogenesis of human viral disease the 4th edition includes new information on the
sars mers and covid 19 coronaviruses hepatitis c virus influenza virus as well as
hiv and ebola new virological techniques including bioinformatics and advances in
viral therapies for human disease are also explored in depth the book also includes
entirely new sections on metapneumoviruses dengue virus and the chikungunya virus

Human Viruses in Water
2007-11-07

god is light and within it there is no darkness this book was made with much love
and thought the ideas stated have been thought about and collected over the period
of a year when i started out my only motive was to make a book that would help in
personal and global positive change within good time the book became so much more it
became a guideline to living in a new state and a new positive productive way many
people will fi nd that most of the ideas in this book ring a truth my only wish is
that people will pick up on this ringing vibration of truth and apply it to their
lives should you have any questions about the power within positivity please send me
an e mail at act appalled hotmail com
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New Developments in Diagnostic Virology
2012-12-06

this detailed volume spotlights methods to investigate a variety of virus host
interactions in humans other mammals fish or insects it explores viruses such as
white spot syndrome virus wssv honeybee viruses nipah virus ebv svcv hsv 1 hiv 1 a
h1n1 and sars cov 2 as well as applications of techniques such as qpcr serum
antibody responses 4c analysis cell membrane fusion biosensors computational
modelling quantitative proteomics and other genetic tools to decipher those viral
infections and interactions written for the highly successful methods in molecular
biology series chapters include introductions to their respective topics lists of
the necessary materials and reagents step by step and readily reproducible
laboratory protocols and tips on troubleshooting and avoiding known pitfalls
authoritative and practical virus host interactions methods and protocols serves as
a valuable resource for researchers both in academia and in the biosciences industry
who are engaged in the search for a better understanding of threatening virus hosts
interactions virus detection their characterization and ultimately their taming and
control

Methods in Environmental Virology
1982
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heres a practical resource on the diagnosis of viral pathogens organized by clinical
syndrome it guides readers from presenting signs through discussions of which
viruses might be involved to a definitive laboratory diagnosis this comprehensive
reference examines both common and rare viral diseasesand integrates traditional
techniques in diagnostic virology with the latest molecular tests examines how to
select procure and handle specimens safely and effectively addresses the latest
advances in antiviral susceptibility testing details how to approach a patient
infected with a previously undiscovered viral agent features coverage of infections
that occur in travelers such as dengue fever rift valley fever and hantavirus
complete discussions of common and unusual serotypes of hiv as well as other human
retroviruses such as htlv i and htlv ii and more helps readers identify
cytomegalovirus infections in immunocompro mised patientsincluding solid organ
transplant recipients bone marrow transplant recipients and people with hiv aids
reviews all laboratory methods used in diagnostic virology

Viral Gene Techniques
1995-11-14

when a surfer is killed in a shark attack foul play is suspected

Methods in Virology. V. 1- 1967-
1971
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this volume aims to describe a variety of techniques that reflects the wide range of
research currently performed in the field of coronavirology and begins with an
overview of current understandings of coronavirus replication and pathogenesis to
introduce specialists and non specialists to the field the rest of the book is
divided into several sections of chapters beginning with those that describe
identification diagnosis and study of the evolution of coronaviruses the next few
chapters discuss the preparation of cells and organ cultures useful in propagating
coronaviruses and titration techniques as well as techniques for analyzing virus
functions that require purification of the viruses the next chapters describe two
commonly used reverse genetics techniques for coronaviruses and techniques detailing
identification of cellular receptors binding profiles of viral attachment proteins
and virus cell fusion the final chapters cover a broad spectrum of techniques to
identify virus host protein protein interactions confirm the functional role of
these proteins in virus replication study host cell responses through genome wide or
pathway specific approaches and visualize virus replication complexes written in the
highly successful methods in molecular biology series format the chapters include
the kind of detailed description and implementation advice that is crucial for
getting optimal results in the laboratory authoritative and practical coronaviruses
methods and protocols appeals to a wide variety of scientists because it highlights
techniques that are currently used in the coronovirology field while also discussing
practices applicable to other virology fields
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Virology
1992-01-01

as a distinct class of macromolecules viruses are continually being studied in order
to determine their properties following a knowledge of host range infectivity the
particle mass molecular weight of the virus and related properties including size
shape sedimentation and diffusion coefficients are also important characterizations
in the literature these values have been determined for many viruses and a variety
of techniques are available by which such properties may be analyzed until now there
has been no single source for such information that the interested investigator may
consult and no databases provided this kind of information crc handbook of viruses
mass molecular weight values and related properties corrects this deficiency by
presenting such data for all classes of viruses centering on viruses their molecular
weight and their related properties and acquainting the investigator to many methods
for obtaining the mass molecular weight value of viruses this singular study
explains the variety of methods available to the researcher as well as provides
examples of each method molecular weight values are accessed directly from the book
saving the investigator a tedious search through the range of literature chapters
discuss viruses as infectious agents and their role in establishing the relatively
new discipline of molecular biology essential components of viruses protein and
nucleic acid considering their discovery nature structural organization and the
forming of viruses from nucleoproteins basic aspects of virus purification
preparative centrifuge and various purification methods basic aspects of
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crystallography including procedures x ray analysis of the viral protein component
the arranging of subunits and the composition of the intact virus sedimentation
experiments and studies used to obtain molecular weight sedimentation and diffusion
coefficients integral to the basic svedberg equation sedimentation equilibrium
procedures the new beckman optima series of analytical ultracentrifuges scattering
studies including small angle x ray small angle neutron classical light scattering
and electron microscopy the renaissance of instrumentation in classical light
scattering techniques cold neutron facilities currently being set into operation by
government laboratories sizing and solvation of viruses in solution their natural
environment critical modeling experiments facilities and instrumentation for
molecular weight studies including the high voltage transmission electron microscope
for obtaining mass values of viral inclusion bodies crc handbook of viruses serves
the researcher seeking values of virus molecular weight and related parameters
investigator getting started in virology and seeking information on physical
chemical procedures student interested in viruses as infectious agents

Global Virology III: Virology in the 21st Century
2019-11-22

the essential reference of clinical virology virology is one of the most dynamic and
rapidly changing fields of clinical medicine for example sequencing techniques from
human specimens have identified numerous new members of several virus families
including new polyomaviruses orthomyxoviruses and bunyaviruses clinical virology

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


n2 diesel trade theory question papers file type pdf Copy

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

fourth edition has been extensively revised and updated to incorporate the latest
developments and relevant research chapters written by internationally recognized
experts cover novel viruses pathogenesis epidemiology diagnosis treatment and
prevention organized into two major sections section 1 provides information
regarding broad topics in virology including immune responses vaccinology laboratory
diagnosis principles of antiviral therapy and detailed considerations of important
organ system manifestations and syndromes caused by viral infections section 2
provides overviews of specific etiologic agents and discusses their biology
epidemiology pathogenesis of disease causation clinical manifestations laboratory
diagnosis and management clinical virology provides the critical information
scientists and health care professionals require about all aspects of this rapidly
evolving field

Basic Virology
2021-07-07

to catch a virus to catch a virus trace the evolution of diagnostic virology from
yellow fever to covid 19 join expert storytellers john booss marilyn j august and
marie louise landry in a journey through the history of viral epidemics and the
detective work of those determined to identify the culprits and treat the infected
from the identification of the first virus in the late 1800s to the molecular
techniques that enabled the rapid recognition of and vaccine development for the
sars cov 2 virus viral diagnostic methods have progressed over the past century to
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become a formidable tool in human health care this collection of gripping historical
narratives covers a range of fascinating outbreaks and public health challenges from
yellow fever and smallpox to aids and covid 19 this new edition chronicles the
ongoing story of the covid 19 pandemic highlighting the people the pathogen and the
progress in the diagnostic laboratory and clinical settings that has touched every
aspect of global health the many photographs and rich biographical sketches of key
figures diagrams of diagnostic procedures micrographs of virus infected cells
timelines and a new glossary of key terms make to catch a virus compelling reading
this book serves as an excellent resource for courses in virology immunology
microbiology and public health as the world struggles with the ongoing pandemic of
sars cov 2 covid 19 to catch a virus is an insightful and superbly told story that
chronicles the incredible metamorphosis of diagnostic virology and the technological
advances that now make it possible to quickly and accurately detect and monitor the
many disease causing viruses that plague humankind a stimulating informative and
absorbing read that is highly recommended richard l hodinka phd professor emeritus
perelman school of medicine at the university of pennsylvania former director
clinical virology laboratory children s hospital of philadelphia to catch a virus
provides a beautifully written and compelling story of scientific discovery it
carefully traces the understanding of viral diseases from the turn of the twentieth
century to the present for general readers the authors provide timely and expert
guidance to the extraordinary advances in diagnosis surveillance and therapeutics
that constitute the silver lining in the otherwise somber years of covid 19 for
anyone wishing to understand the challenges confronting virologists and their
accomplishments to date this work is the place to start frank m snowden phd andrew
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downey orrick professor emeritus of history yale university former chair program in
history of science and history of medicine yale university

Viruses and Their Methods of Identification
2011-03-04

following the considerable success of the first edition of plant virology protocols
this exciting new edition covers the many new techniques that are now applied to the
examination and understanding of plant viruses each section presents the most novel
methods and step by step reproducible laboratory protocols to allow researchers more
effective approaches to study plant viruses this updated book will prove
indispensable to laboratory investigators studying plant viruses

Virus-Host Interactions
2022-12-19

Essentials of Diagnostic Virology
2000
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USEPA Manual of Methods for Virology
1993

Diagnostic Methods in Clinical Virology
1974

Principles and Techniques in Plant Virology
1972

Coronaviruses
2016-10-05

CRC Handbook of Viruses
1998-05-13
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Diagnostic Methods in Clinical Virology
1979-01

Clinical Virology
2016-12-01

To Catch A Virus
2022-11-15

Plant Virology Protocols
2008-03-07
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